
Dear Colleagues and friends,

In view of the escalating challenges we all face as a result of the Coronavirus-COVID-19 
pandemic and the need to safeguard the health and wellbeing of our exhibitors and 
visitors, we would like to inform you that the EUROENGEO 2020 Organizing Committee is 
carefully monitoring the situation across the Globe, and assessing the implications of 
containment and prevention measures by health authorities for the EUROENGEO 2020 
conference, which is scheduled to take place in Athens, Greece from 20 to 24 September 
2020.

Whilst it is too early to make accurate predictions about the progression or resolution of 
the epidemic, the meeting is still planned to proceed as scheduled. We will follow 
oncoming EU and Greek Ministry of Health recommendations regarding the organization 
of public events. We are very optimistic about the future situation and we are still 
looking forward welcoming you in Athens, next September! 

Once again, please note that the conference will be organized with the collection of 
extensive abstracts, which we are looking forward receiving them up to the 30th of April 
2020.
It is our pleasure also to announce that the Executive Office and Council of IAEG for 
2020 will be hosted in the occasion of the conference in Athens.
Finally, the IAEG “Hans Cloos” and “Marcel Arnould” medals will be awarded, while the 
next Richard Wolters Prize competition for 2020 will be presented by IAEG at the 
occasion of the conference.

Please contact us for any queries at info@euroengeo2020.org.

Be safe and looking forward seeing you in September.

Sincerely,

The Organizing Committee

mailto:info@euroengeo2020.org

